
       
 
      January 28, 2009 
 
 
 
 
Jaclyn A. Brilling 
Secretary to the Commission 
NYS Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
Dear Secretary Brilling: 
 
 On behalf of Pheasant Hill Water Corporation, enclosed is its Tariff Schedule, 
converted to an electronic format, which is to be electronically filed with the New York 
State Department of Public Service, in compliance with a directive in Case 08-W-0775 
issued and effective January 16, 2009.   
 
 P.S.C. No. 1 – Water 
 Original Leaves 1-12 
 
 Surcharge Statement 
 State Drinking Water Revolving Fund – Statement No. 1  
  
 Effective date:  February 1, 2009 
 
 By this letter it is requested that the Staff of the Water Rates Section file the 
attached leaves electronically. 
 
 Pheasant Hill Water Corporation also requests waiver of newspaper publication 
since it plans to individually notify its customers of the tariff filing. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      Mark Rea, President 
      Pheasant Hill Water Corporation  
 
 
Enclosure 
       

Received: 01/27/2009


